Steiner, Natalie
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From: Heil - DNR, John <john.heil@state.co.us>

Sent: Tuesday, December 31, 2019 12:17 PM

To: Steiner, Natalie

Subject: FIRR extension

Categories: External Sender

Hello Natalie,

Please submit an FIRR explaining that the stockpiled soil will be removed once delineation and remediation
activities is completed. Also note that you are waiting to remove the stockpiled soil until clean material can be
brought into the location, please reference the remediation #.

For future reference, please include this information on the F19 or F27 so I can include it on my inspection
report.

Thanks,

John Heil
Environmental Protection Specialist
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